Frequently asked questions

Can the courts be booked in advance?

We do not operate a court booking system but ask that members make way, after 30 minutes,
for other players. This only applies when the club is busy.

Are there any time limits to use the courts?

You can play for as long as you want if the courts are not busy.

Are there times when the courts are not available?

Club matches that are planned to take place can be seen on the matches section of the club
website. Most of the time there will still be courts available for general play. Courts will be
busier at the following sessions. Women’s match practice takes place on a Monday evening
from 6pm. Men’s match practice is on a Wednesday from 6pm

Does the club supply tennis balls?

To keep membership fees as low as possible we ask members to use their own tennis balls.

Are there any tennis coaching sessions that | can take partin?

Stuart Cass is the head coach at the club and can advise on a wide variety of coaching
opportunities. Stu can be contacted on the following phone number 07787543072

Stu coordinates group coaching sessions for all ages. Details can be seen on the website.

Are there sessions where | can join in and play with other members | don’t know?

Tuesday and Thursday mornings between, approximately, 10am and 12 noon are good
sessions to meet other senior members and join in.

If | become a member can | bring a qguest?

Members may bring the same guest a maximum of three times a year. Cost is £3 per Vvisit.
Please contact Neil Carmichael to arrange payment. neil.carmichael@blueyonder.co.uk

Are there general club rules for the club?

When you join the club online you will be directed to the general club rules.
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